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Attended USAS Convention and in addition to meetings and educational seminars attended, I met with 

each Board Member to go over job descriptions and expectations.  At convention, I worked with John 

Leonard, ASCA President, to arrange for PVS to pay for 100 coach members to attend the ASCA World 

Clinic in DC in the fall of 2017. 

Attended competition Committee meetings and informed CC members of what was going on at the 

Board level and USA Swimming 

Worked closely with Senior Athlete Rep to get more athletes on the Board and to set up the first athlete 

hosted Safe Sport Scenario day. 

Worked with the Eastern Zone and the PVS Senior Chair and Age Group Chair to generate ideas for the 

change of format to the Spring Zone meet. 

Worked closely with the Zone Team Coordinator to make sure everything was in place for the Zone 

meet trip.  

Worked with the PVS Strategic Planning Chair and Admin Chair to set up and host a strategic planning 

workshop for Board Members.  Part 2 of this meeting will occur later this year.  

Led all Board Meetings. 

Communicate regularly with board members to keep everyone on task. 

Signed new Equipment Manager Contract. 

Continued to work with VSI General Chair on boarder issues and meet invites for Norther Region VSI 

teams for PVS meets run in VSI territory. 

Attended the May Eastern Zone Meeting and USA Workshops in Atlantic City, NJ. 

 

 

 


